
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting on Monday, October 22, 2018,  

Plains All American Pipeline will be performing 

maintenance work on one of their pipes on  

Jessie Street at First Street.  

 

As a result, the railroad crossing between Truman and 

First Streets will be closed from Monday October 22, 2018 

through Thursday, October 25, 2018, from 9 am to 3 pm.  

 

For additional information, please feel free to contact the 

Public Works Department at (818) 898-1222. 


